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workerscompinquiry - No to increasing workers compensation Policy rates

From: _ Cameron Smith «

To: <workerscompinquiry@parliament.nsw.gov.au>
Date: - BM0/2012 3:45 pm ,
Subject: Ne to increasing workers compensation Policy rates
Dear Sir / Madam

Workers compensation rates are already excessive and to increase them to a higher level will be
detrimental to our business as well as similar businesses. To pass on massive hikes in premiums to
clients will only end up increasing the cost of building and slowing the economy .

Why isn't a scheme introduced where people /employees/ employers take on commercially available
insurance policies such as accident and sickness or TPD policies and the whoie workers
compensation system abolished. ‘ :

Yours faithfully .
Cameron Smith
Mobile

Officer
Fax




